
From: Stacey Dunn 

Sent: April 8, 2021 10:27 AM 

To: Laura Moy <lmoy@tecumseh.ca> 

Subject: Trail extension 

This is a letter to express the need for the extension of the bike/walk trail in Tecumseh. 
As a resident I feel that this extension is extremely necessary for the safety of fellow 
riders. Looking forward to enjoying a safe path for riding that will connect me to all areas 
within our town. 

 

Best regards 

 

Stacey Dunn 
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